SE20. Police Scotland Update

The committee considered a report by the Director of Corporate and
Housing Services which provided, as an appendix to the report, a briefing
from the Chief Superintendent. A note of meeting between Police Scotland
and the Council held on 19 August 2016 was also appended. Fiona
Campbell provided an overview of the report.

Decision

The committee noted the update on the matters for which information
was previously requested.



